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Maury County Master Gardeners
2019 Christmas Party & Intern Certification 

Family and friends invited

Tuesday, December 10
6:00 p.m.

Maury County Senior Citizens Center

Evening Program
6 p.m. Potluck The club will provide spiral-sliced ham. Members please bring sides or 
desserts; plan for extra guests.

Onesimus House Gifts Leave your gifts on the Onesimus Gift Table when you arrive. 
Please bring -fresh fruits, ex. apples and oranges -fresh dairy, ex. milk and cheese -canned goods. 
Dr. Sam Richardson will deliver the food right after the party so fresh is good. DO NOT donate 
cash or anything that can be redeemed as cash.

Certification New Master Gardeners
Recognition of  2019 Outstanding Achievements
Pass the Present “Garden Gift Exchange” Participation optional. Bring a wrapped 
“garden” gift valued at $15. 



How to Contact 
Maury County 
Extension Agent 
Roger Clark
It was a joy to meet Roger 
at our Maury County Master 

Gardeners November meeting. We look forward to working 
together with him to get amazing things done in our local 
communities!

Roger Wayne Clark
Extension Agent I
(931) 375-5301
rogwclar@tennessee.edu

Meet Maury County 
Master Gardeners 
2020-2021 Officers
left to right: President: George Patton.
Secretary: April Ray
Vice-President: Mickie DeHaven
Vice-President: Ann Wright
Treasurers: Cay and Bruce McShurley

https://maurycountymastergardeners.org
info@maurycountymastergardeners.org 

maury county master gardeners

Please pray for 
County Extension 
Agent Dill Hughes 
as he continues 
to recover from a 
heart attack.

In January we welcome back 
Jason Reeves 

Jason Reeves is the Research 
Horticulturist and Curator for 
the University of Tennessee 
Gardens, West Tennessee 
Research and Education Center 
in Jackson, Tennessee.

He will bring a presentation 
entitled “A Year in the Garden.” 
It will provide month-by-month 
tips and techniques on garden 

care and maintenance while highlighting top-performing 
plants for each season. An extensive handout details seasonal 
chores for maximum garden enjoyment and year-round 
appeal. (This will be a 90 minute presentation.)

Get Ready
for 

An Exciting
New Year!

https://extension.tennessee.edu/maury/Pages/default.aspx
Maury County Extension Office (931) 375-5301



The  “Greenbriar 
Vine” is only one 
of many useful, 
naturalTennessee 
plants Randall 
Connor shared 
with our group in 
November. Our 
thanks to Randall!

The Gathering Barn at Liberty Grace Farm in 
partnership with The Mockingbird Restaurant will 
host 'Twas a Girls Night Before Christmas' on 
Thursday, December 12th at 6 pm. The Mockingbird 
Restaurant chef  will demonstrate how to create one 
heavy hors d'oeuvre while you sample 4 other hors 
d'oeuvre. Also a Mockingbird mixologist will teach 
you how to mix a holiday-inspired cocktail and you 
will receive two complimentary drinks. On hand also 
will be a florist who will guide you through making 
your own holiday centerpiece to take home. 
For tickets go to libertygracefarm/girls-night. This is a 
21 and older event.

The Gathering Barn at Liberty Grace Farm is at 1966 
Hicks Lane, Columbia.

Tickets need to be purchased by December 5th

SEE YOU 
AT... 

THE 
CHRISTMAS

PARTY!


